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Clothing  
• Do you know that the majority of microplastics from textiles are released during the first few washes? 

Reduce the environmental impact of your clothing by donating it to a good cause. Bring in your unwanted 
gently used clothing. It will be distributed to community members in need. Look for the donation boxes 
around the school. 

 
DECA 

• A reminder to all provincial-bound DECA members of the mandatory meeting today at the beginning of 
lunch in room 232. 

 
Exams 

• Any student with an IEP who would like to write any of their exams in AR or the library must come to 
room 102 to sign up before January 17th with Ms. Delaney or Ms. Longley.  

 
Guidance 

• Looking for some extra help with exam prep or time management? Check out the Bulletin Board across 
from the main office! Lots of useful info there to consider.  

 
Library 

• All library books are due back to the library today. Save your money! Return your library books today. 
Need to read? If you absolutely must have a book to read over the exam period, come to the library to 
sign out one of our White Pine novels. The White Pine Battle of the Books team will meet tomorrow at 
lunch in the library.  

 
Music 

• Tangent will have a brief meeting today at 10:45 in the vocal room. Check your Google classrooms for 
more information.  On Thursday, February 13th, we will be hosting our third café talent night of the year, 
and we would LOVE for you to be involved! Audition sing ups for this fantastic night of music are now on 
the music room windows. We hope that you will come out to participate and support your friends as we 
celebrate the season of LOVE!  

 
Rugby 

• All girls wanting to play 15’s rugby this spring, there is a meeting Thursday at lunch in room 304.  
 
Student Council 

• Attention all students! Student Council is hosting a semi-formal dance on. Tickets must be purchased by 
February 17 by 3 pm. and behaviour contracts must be signed and returned by February 17 as well. 
Contracts are available for PPHS students and guests outside room 232 and at the main office. Come 
dressed to impress and dance the night away with your fellow staff and students! 

 
Volleyball 

• The semi-finals are now set for today’s intramural volleyball matches. Updated playoff schedules are now 
posted in the intramural showcase located in the hall between gyms AB and C.  


